
25 March 2022 NEWSLETTER 

HOUGHTON REGIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Children in Reception had a wonderful experience at Paradise Wildlife Park yesterday. The children were 

able to see a range of animals, from very large to very small, close up. The children also had the 

opportunity of visiting the highly interactive dinosaur world as part of their special day out.  

A wonderful time was had by all.  Please see the range of pictures below to illustrate the day out.  

Yours sincerely 

  

J Edwards 

 

Mr J Edwards 

Headteacher 

  

 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER 
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This week’s Attendance Awards         

KS1 -     Purple  -   95.52% 

KS2  -    Red  -    95.58% 

  



25 March 2022 NEWSLETTER   

HOUGHTON REGIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

School entrance at St Michaels Avenue  

 

We are currently reviewing the use of the school car park to ensure vehicles and pedestrians are separated 

to keep everyone safe. We are therefore implementing the following: 

• Cones will be placed marking a clear pedestrian area in time for when children arrive and leave school. 

Please can all pedestrians remain to the left hand side of these cones. This keeps the pedestrian areas 

and school car park separate. Please do not allow your child to walk through the car park area. 

• Where possible, parents and carers are encouraged to bring children in via the other ‘pedestrian only’ 

routes. 

• The car park access gate will be shut from 8:30am onwards with the exception of scheduled visitors.  

Thank you for your understanding with this matter, to ensure the safety of all. 


